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Our emergency rescue workers put their lives on the line to protect their communities every

single day. That is why it is important that we provide them with all of the equipment and
tools necessary to protect us and their own safety. Recently, Senator Nozzolio met with the
Fairville Fire Department at their open house to inspect their emergency equipment as well
as their off-road rescue vehicle. ATV's such as the Fairville Fire Department’s have been used
all across the State to save lives in places where other rescue vehicles could not have

reached.
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